


Detailed Design
TfL will hand over the concept design for Wood Lane in July/August 2020
H&F to confirm to TfL realistic timescales of when they will start detailed
design, taking into account resourcing for this scheme and Cycleway 9

Scheme budget
 to provide  with the details of the budget for the scheme

Engagement with residents
H&F will engage with residents about the scheme urban realm through a
resident commission, which will inform the detailed design process
Engagement will be done after the concept design handover, however H&F
will start looking into this around June

H&F advise they may use the same commission as C9
Surveys

The GPRs for traffic management have been received – TfL will submit
permits soon for any closures that may be required
Duct proving surveys will commence soon
TfL will ask for the C3 to be progressed
Lighting and drainage surveys on Holland Park Roundabout will be done

K&C update
Meeting between Will Norman and K&Cs residents associations took place
on 27 January 2020
K&C to now lead the conversations about the scheme and whether it
proceeds with some amendments to the original designs

Kind regards
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